

Executive Headteacher Nicola McIntyre
Head of School Jodie Milson
Stanton Road,
Sandiacre,
Nottingham NG10 5DE
Telephone 0115 9392263
info@cloudsideacademy.co.uk
www.cloudsideacademy.co.uk

Tuesday 9th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of the Religious Education curriculum, the children in Year 6 have been learning about Islam. To support this work, we will be going on an exciting trip to the Mosque in Derby. The children will learn about how Muslims worship in the mosque and take a short tour.

The trip will take place on **Thursday 25th January 2024.** The children will need to come to school for the normal start of the day and we will be back to school by lunchtime.

The children will need to wear school uniform (this should be trousers for all children including girls), wear suitable footwear and weather appropriate clothing such as a waterproof coat. The children will also need to bring a suitable head covering to wear whilst inside the mosque such as a plain hat or scarf. The children will be having their lunch in school but may bring a bottle of water if they wish to.

There is no charge for this visit, however please consent on the Gateway App for your child to attend.

It would be beneficial if we could take a small number of adult helpers with us on the trips. If an adult would like to offer their assistance on the trip let your child's class teacher know as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Shooter, Mrs Wood and Mrs Cohen Year 6 Class Teachers



